Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
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The Florida Department of Transportation, District Four, announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: April 11, 2013; 4:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Lauderdale Lakes Branch Library/Educational and Cultural Center, 3580 West Oakland Park Boulevard, Second Floor, Lauderdale Lakes, FL 33311.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This Public Workshop is being held to share possible transit improvement options along Oakland Park Boulevard from the Sawgrass Expressway/SR 869 to State Road A1A, a length of approximately 13 miles, in Broward County, Florida (Financial Project Number: 429569-1-22-01). The workshop will have an open house format.
The goal of the study is to identify improvements along the corridor that will enhance the quality of transit service. The purpose of the workshop is to provide the public an opportunity to offer comments regarding the possible transit improvement options under consideration along the corridor.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: the FDOT Project Manager, Ms. Khalilah Ffrench, P.E, at (954)677-7898, toll-free at (866)336-8435, ext. 7898, or via email at khalilah.ffrench@dot.state.fl.us. For more project information visit www.oaklandparkboulevardtransitstudy.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ms. Khalilah Ffrench, P.E, at (954)677-7898, toll-free at (866)336-8435, ext. 7898, or via email at khalilah.ffrench@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, (800)955-8771 (TDD) or (800)955-8770 (Voice).

